Spiritual Frontiers Fellowship

EXECUTIVE PLAZA, 10715 WINNER ROAD • INDEPENDENCE, MISSOURI 64052 • 816/254-8585

Executive Director: Rev. Robert C. Walker

October 15, 1976

Mr. Joachim Fernandez R.U.A. F 310 92160 ANTONY FRANCE

Dear Mr. Fernandez:

I am in receipt of your letter describing what you are doing as a group, and we will be very pleased to exchange with you the JOURNAL which you produce and the one which we produce. Our JOURNAL has been on a quarterly basis, though we missed doing this for about a year due to financial difficulties. I am asking my secretary to mail you under separate cover a copy of the large double issue which we produced in 1974 and the Fall, 1976 issue which was just published. The double issue is a review of the proceedings of the Academy which was in existence then. It no longer exists, though we would hope some day it might be revived. Again, finances were our problem. Another regular issue of the JOURNAL will be out in December, and we hope to put this on a quarterly basis again starting January 1977.

You should feel free to translate any interesting papers, understanding that the material is copyrighted under the name of Spiritual Frontiers Fellowship, and full credit should be given to the source from which the JOURNAL is taken. We would like a copy of the translation for our library here. We have one of the most extensive libraries in parapsychology in this country at this location, and this is available to members on a loan basis. In addition, we have a research library which we're now getting out for use. (We recently moved our offices from Evanston, Illinois, and do not have it all put together here yet.) We assume that later people will use the research library on a study basis here.

If we can help you further in any way, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Pohert C. Walker

Robert C. Walker Executive Director

RCW/11c

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL

Rev. Lawrence W. Althouse Mr. Boyce Batey Mrs. Helen W. Bierstein Mr. James G. Bolton, Jr. Mrs. Jean Bubeck Mrs. Bertha Colon Rev. L. Edward Durbin Mr. E. William Dykes Mr. David G. Elton Dr. Harris David Erickson Dr. Rocco A. Errico Mrs. Doris Finke Rev. George W. Fisk Rev. Francis Geddes

Dr. Elton Heaton Rev. Paul L. Higgins Mrs. Irene Hughes Dr. Fowler C. Jones Rev. Dean Miller Cdr. James O. Perkins Rev. William V. Rauscher Rev. Samuel Reinke Rev. Robert S. Slater Rev. Allen Spraggett Rev. Ross K. Sweeny Mr. Frank C. Tribbe Mrs. Janet C. Tubbs Mrs. Olga Worrall